
 

AICPA Auditor’s Report Update  
November 8, 2021 from 11:00am to 12:40pm Eastern Time 
 
The auditor’s report is getting an update. We’ll review the key changes to the standards that will impact 

governmental and nonprofit entities. Changes are effective for calendar 2021 year ends and beyond. The AICPA has 

issued a suite of standards updating the auditor’s report. In this course, we will review SAS 134 in detail which 

provides the basis for the updated audit report and introduces the concept of KAM. Then we will provide an overview 

of the impact of this suite on other information included in an annual report, special purpose frameworks, and 

compliance audits. This course is essential for auditors of all levels and will provide the overview you need to consider 

how to draft your updated audit reports.  

Upon completion of this course participants will be able to: 
• Identify changes to the auditor's report  
• Recall conforming amendments to the 800 and 900 section of the auditing standards  
 

Who Should Attend: 

• Staff, managers, and partners at BKR International 
 

CPE Accreditation: 

• Recommended Hours of CPE | 2 Hours 

• Field of Study | Auditing 

• Prerequisites | Prior experience with audit standards of the AICPA 

• Advanced Preparation | None 

• Program Level | Update 

• Delivery Method | Group Internet Based 
 

Registration, Cancelation, and Refunds: 

• To register for this session, please contact Belinda Rivera with BKR International. 

• To be awarded the full credit hours, participants must be present and must participate in polling questions.  

• Full cancelation policy is outlined in detail in the duly executed engagement letter.  

• GLS will make every effort to provide the best training course possible. Please contact Frank Galasso at 

operations@galassolearningsolutions.com within 10 business days of the event if you are not completely 

satisfied with the program and wish to file a complaint. 

 

Galasso Learning Solutions LLC is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of 
continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of accountancy have final authority on the 
acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of 
CPE Sponsors through its website: www.nasbaregistry.org. 


